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This week we have enjoyed lots of hands on activities in Maths learning about lines 

of symmetry. We have made different shapes with plaster scene and drew lines of 

symmetry in the sand. We also have been on a shape hunt to find the matching 

shape to complete the correct line of symmetry.  In Literacy this week we have been 

making predictions about  our new book. We have been looking at different pictures 

from the book and asking questions.  

During Science this week we have been investigating if a car would travel faster 

down a ramp made out of different materials. We discussed how to make it a fair 

test and built a ramp out of plastic and cardboard. We found that the car went fast-

er when using the material cardboard! 

In Cookery this week we have been having an exciting taste testing! We closed out 

eyes and tried to guess what it was that we were tasting. We then  wrote down 

words to describe the taste such as bitter, sweet and sour. 

In PSHCE we have been exploring our emotions and acting them out  for other pu-

pils to guess . We all tried really hard to wait for each others turn and understood 

how different people would look and why they might feel like that.  

In R.E we have been learning about the Christmas Story and how Jesus was born. 

We could sequence the story so we will be able to act it out next week! 

Have a fantastic weekend! 


